
March 7, 2005

Via U.S. Mail

Filing Center
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
550 Capitol St. NE #215
PO Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Re: ARB 584

Dear Sir or Madam:

Enclosed for filing are the original signatures of Andrew R. Newell and Janet
Keller to the Protective Order in this matter. Electronic copies were also filed and
served.

Please call me on 720-889-2238 if there are any questions regarding this filing.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Janet Keller

Enclosures

cc: Service List




